
Greater Niagara FCU’s 

69th Annual Meeting 

 

Friday, June 30, 2023, at 5:30 pm 
(Doors open at 5:00 pm) 

St Vincent de Paul Parish Center 

2748 Military Road, Niagara Falls, NY 14304 

 

Please call or visit one of our branches to register for the meeting and 

to choose your meal. 

716-297-5944 or 716-696-1829 

Boxed meal will be provided by Mr. & Mrs. Catering 

 

The Nominating Committee has submitted the following name for the 

2023 board elections: 

 

Janelle Zasucha 3-year term 


